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MEMORANDUM

To: APA California Board of Directors
From: Hing Wong, AICP, Vice President of Public Information
Re: Update on Website and Webcast
Date: October 21, 2012

Website

Our brand new website is slated to go live in one to two months.  Content and materials are being 
placed into the new website.  For the portion of the current website that you are responsible for, 
please be sure to give Lauren the appropriate materials so that it can be transferred over.

The website will be structure in this format:

• Home
• Membership
• News
• Events
• Legislation
• Local Sections
• APA A!liates
• About Us
• Professional Development / CM
• Jobs Board
• Resources & Tools

Please refer to the Site Architecture, on the next page of this memo, for speci"c topics under each 
bullet.  The questions for the Board are:

• Which website sections should be for members only and which for the public?
• What minimum time should be used for archiving materials?  Perhaps "ve years?





Webcast

The Planning Webcast Series is sponsored through APA Chapters, Divisions and Universities.  Each 
webcast is presented by a di#erent chapter.  They typically broadcast one webcast per week.  It is 
usually on Fridays from 10:00am to 11:30am (PST).

The webcasts are free to all participants and are worth 1.5 CM credits each.  They o#er distance 
education credits for Law and Ethics, also at no charge to participants.  There is a part-time sta# 
member in Ohio who handles the CM approvals and website updates.

Upcoming webcasts are posted at www.utah-apa.org/webcasts.  Archieved webcasts are posted 
at www.utah-apa.org/webcast-archive.  They advertise through Facebook and Twitter, as well as 
recently launched a YouTube page.

Members have enjoyed the bene"ts of participating in this initiative, as it’s extremely cost 
e#ective to membership at a time when planner salaries are not proportional to APA/AICP dues.  
Another bene"t to Planning Webcast Series membership is being able to use the GoToMeeting 
software for local meetings or webcasts that our chapter would choose to hold.

As this is a collaborative e#ort, each chapter, division and university pays a $150 annual fee to 
support the GoToMeeting software used to broadcast each presentation.  Many chapters are 
already members and APA California will be joining this e#ort.


